
        October 18, 2019   
   
 

Pastor Dan O’Neil 
        Eagle’s Wings Church 
        2409 Shady Ave. 
        Pittsburgh, PA 15217 
 
 
Re: Worship Services Led by Faith and Ed McCutcheon 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
This letter is to give a resounding “Yes!” to all who wonder, “Should we consider 
having Faith and Ed to our church to lead worship for us?” 
 
The McCutcheons do a marvelous job of leading a church body into God’s 
presence.  Also, they are well-polished musicians who bring their own sound 
system with them and set it up themselves.  When they were with us at Eagle’s 
Wings, they worked well with our violinist, who was the only member of our 
regular worship team not away that Sunday – and they made it seem effortless. 
 
I know that every pastor appreciates when someone can come on board as a 
guest and work harmoniously with all of your people!  It is a precious resource 
that they are willing to work with any congregation and are not concerned about 
the level of remuneration.  They are truly servants. 
 
I heartily endorse having them come in to lead when you have a worship leader 
away, and also to come in to your church to give a fresh breath of the Holy Spirit! 
 
They are one more reason to thank God for the special thing we have going at the 
Penndel District of the Assemblies! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Pastor Dan O’Neil 


